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SHERIFF’S INVESTIGATORS SEEKING ID OF 

MAN INVOLVED IN STRONG ARM ROBBERY 
Date of Release: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 

 

[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff’s Investigators are seeking the 

public’s help in identifying the individual pictured in this release caught on surveillance 

video in connection to a strong arm robbery.  

 

On Wednesday, July 19th at 5:15 pm 73 year old Janet Carter was shopping at the 

Family Dollar located at 8293 NC Hwy 87 in Wentworth and preceded to the check out. As 

she was checking out an unknown Caucasian Male came up behind her and grabbed her 

purse then took off running out the front door and west towards the entrance to 

Rockingham County High School. Employees lost sight of him and are not sure if he left the 

area on foot or in a vehicle. The male was described as approximately 5'6" with a slim build 

wearing a Gray in color t-shirt and shorts, White tennis shoes and a Camouflage hat. This 

suspect’s image was caught on surveillance video at the Family Dollar and is pictured in 

this release. 

 

Anyone who recognizes this individual is asked to call Detective M.J. Webb at 336-

634-3232 or Rockingham County Crime Stoppers at 336-349-9683. 
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